
 

Friday 29th May 

Hello everyone!  

 
I hope you are all having a lovely half term.  

It has been such lovely sunny weather. My two boys and I  

went for a walk at Felixstowe the other day. I 

hope you are able to have some fun in the sun. 

Thinking about you all. 

 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 

 


